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CHARTER SCHOOL OFFICE 
ROOM 5N EB Mezzanine, 89 WASHINGTON AVENUE, ALBANY NY, 12234 
Tel. 518/474-1762; Fax 518/474-7558; charterschools@nysed.gov 

 
 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: 
     tmangus@k12mcsd.net 

 
Tammy Mangus, Superintendent 
Monticello Central School District 
237 Forestburgh Road 
Monticello, NY 12701 
 

Dear Ms. Tammy Mangus: 

 
 
August 20, 2018 

This notice is to inform you that on August 16, 2018 the New York State Board of Regents 
received an application to 

mailto:charterschools@nysed.gov
mailto:tmangus@k12mcsd.net
http://www.p12.nysed.gov/psc/publichearing.html


All documentation listed above should be submitted electronically to  
charterschools@nysed.gov (the subject line of the email should include: Excelsius Prep 
Innovative Charter School Public Hearing). 

 
In addition, Monticello Central School District has the right to comment directly to the Board 
of Regents on the programmatic and fiscal impact of the proposed charter school on 
traditional public and non-public schools in your district. Comments should be submitted no 
later than October 1st, 2018 to charterschools@nysed.gov (the subject line of the email 
should read: Monticello Central School District response to Excelsius Prep Innovative Charter 
School application). 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (518) 474-1762 or  
Vickie.Smith@nysed.gov. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

c: David Frank 

Vickie Smith 
New Schools Coordinator 
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